
On Saturday,  July 13th from 10:00AM to 12:30PM,  Torch 1975, Inc.,  a  

nonprofit organization to “Serve & Support America’s Veterans”,  will  

hold its tribute and reenactment of the original Operation Baby Lift 

(OBL).  The event will be held in Dana Point Harbor ( West of the  

Island Way Bridge, seaward of Dana Point Harbor Drive.)   

 

Operation Babylift (OBL) was the name given to the mass evacuation of 

orphans from South Vietnam at the end of the Vietnam War (1975).  

President Gerald R. Ford, in a humanitarian act, authorized a  

$2 million fund and announced that the U.S. Government would                      

begin evacuating Asian-American orphans from Saigon  

on a series of 30 planned flights.   

  

During this time there could be some minor traffic congestion proximate 

to the intersection of Island Way and Dana Point Harbor Drive. 
 

For more information, please visit www.torch1975.org 

Community Notice  

Operation Baby Lift  

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  

(949) 923-2236. 

 

www.OCDPH.com 

On The Horizon:  

Elephant Parade August 23 - September, 2013 

Tall Ships Festival September 6—8, 2013 

Coastal Clean Up September 21, 2013 

http://www.ocdph.com/

